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April 21, 2011 - Leonard Manor recently honored their volunteers with a food and fellowship
reception, to show their appreciation for the generosity and giving of time that each one
provides. &quot;The Manor appreciates all of the time these folks give to be a blessing to these
residents,&quot; said Activity Director Linda Copeland. &quot;Thanks to everybody who helped
make this a great day. Pictured are volunteers (top photo) Frances Dodson and Kim Noriega
and (bottom photo) Linda Fourroux, Marlene Galloway and George and Linda Harwell.
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